

Planning & Land Use Department
Town of Barrington
PO Box 660
4 Signature Drive
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
VPrice@barrington.nh.gov

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION

December 7, 2022

Paul Guptill PO Box 58 Barrington, NH 03825

Joseph Falzone 5B Emery Lane Stratham, NH 03885

Christian O Smith, PE, or Scott Cole Beals Associates, PLLC 70 Portsmouth Avenue Stratham, NH 03885

RE: <u>239-35-V-22-17Sub Request</u> by applicant proposing 2 conventional front lots and 15 conservation lots located on Mallego Road (formally known as Guptill pit) on a 43.3-acre site with waivers located in the Village Zoning District.

Dear applicant:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its December 6, 2022, meeting **CONTINUED** the application referenced above to the February 7, 2022 meeting due to needing Town Engineer (CMA) review and pending ZBA submittal for seeking relief of Zoning 6.2.6 Perimeter Buffer.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me. I can be reached via email at VPrice@barrington.nh.gov or phone at 603-664-0195.

Sincerely,

Vanessa Price

Vanessa Price Town Planner

Cc: File